
Please return to an URR event or URR office at  

705A Oakwood St, Ravenna, OH 44266 by August 8th. 

Adults: The Notebook 

 

Name ________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Number of tickets _________      Amount enclosed:  $ __________________  

 

Phone Number: ____________________   

 

Please return the bottom part of this flyer AND your money so we know who to hold a spot for!  

We accept cash or checks made out to UR Recreation.  

Spaces are limited. If you need assistance in the restroom or with medication, you must bring family or staff 

with you.  Once tickets are purchased, no refunds will be given.  Transportation will be given to participants 

who qualify only. Alcohol is NOT permitted during event.  If you have any questions, please call                       

the UR Recreation office at 330-297-0078.  

URR is going to see The Notebook at Playhouse Square on  

Friday, September 12th at 7:30pm. 

 

Tickets will be $28 a person.  

 

Participants will need a ride to and from the URR office.  The vans will 

leave at 5:50pm and return at 11pm. Transportation will be provided to 

those who qualify ONLY!  No family or staff can ride with URR.   

 

Payment is due to URR no later than August 8th.  

 

Funded By:  

"The Notebook" is a musical based on Nicholas 

Sparks's novel and the 2004 film, telling the story 

of Noah and Allie's enduring love through various 

stages of their lives. The musical features three 

sets of actors portraying the characters as     

teenagers, adults, and in their later years, with the 

older couple dealing with Allie's dementia.  


